
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Class Attendance  

R 92.7% 

1 97% 

2 86% 

3 95% 

4 96% 

5 96% 

6 95% 

Whole School 94% 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

SMAil 
Friday 5th July 2024 

This will be Reception Class’s 

first Sports Day! They spent the 

week practising the obstacle 

relay race and the speed bounce 

relay.  

Class 6 and Class 5 are practising their athletics skills in teams, including 

football dribble, speed bounce relay, obstacle relay and standing jump.  

 

 

Class 3 visited Westminster Synagogue where they learnt about many 

Jewish practices and discussed the importance of Jewish festivals. They 

were very lucky to be able to try traditional Challah and Matzah bread 

and grape juice that are eaten as a blessing during Jewish Passover. 

As we prepare for Sports Day, let’s have a look at some PE 

lessons from across the school, as well as RE trips! 

Class 4 have been 

working on their 

sportsmanship and how 

to show these qualities on 

the sporting field. They 

have been practicing 

athletics skills, including 

javelin and shotput. They 

have also been playing 

games that include 6 

passes for a point 

(variation of a netball 

game). This game has 

helped Class 4 to become 

better at working as a 

team and to improve their 

communication skills. 

Class 1 visited Holland Park 

Synagogue this week. They had a 

great time listening to stories told to 

us by the Jewish Clergy and 

discussed the knowledge that they 

have learnt so far in our Class 1 RE 

lessons. The synagogue was 

beautiful and it was amazing to see 

so many important Jewish objects 

in real life.  


